[bookmark: _GoBack]November 6, 2012


Rafael Roman
Rocket Transportation
260643 Highway 101
Sequim, Washington 98382  


Re:	Rocket Enterprises, LLC
TC-121184

[bookmark: a9]Dear Mr. Roman:

On July 9, 2012, Rocket Enterprises, LLC, filed with the commission, in Docket TC-121184, a petition for exemption from WAC 480-30-356, Refund Policy.

On October 16, 2012, the commission received from you on behalf of Rocket Enterprises, LLC,  a letter requesting withdrawal of this petition.  The commission finds in the public interest to permit the withdrawal of the petition filing, without prejudice to the company's right to refile the petition, and closes the above-captioned and docketed matter.

Sincerely,



David W. Danner
Executive Director and Secretary
